
 

Friday Note 5/19/2017 
 

THERE IS NO SCHOOL IN THE BESSEMER AREA SCHOOLS ON  

MONDAY, MAY 29TH IN OBSERVANCE OF MEMORIAL DAY. 
 

There will be a Kindergarten Celebration for kindergarten students and their families on 

Thursday, June 8th at 1:00 pm in the Washington School gym. If you have a child in our current 

kindergarten class, please come and share in the celebration with them.  

 

On Friday, May 26th Washington School students will be treated to an 

assembly about fishing. Mrs. Hellman has arranged for Walt Rickard and 

Joe Verbos to come in and teach our students some of the finer points of 

different types of fishing. Thank you Walt and Joe!!  

 

End of the school year field trips will be happening soon. Please make sure to sign and return 

permission slips to your child’s teacher. Any student who does not return a permission slip will 

not be permitted to join their class on the trip. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Bessemer Area Schools Board of Education meeting will be held on 

Monday, May 22, 2017 at 6 pm in the ADJ Media Center. 

 

The June Lunch Menu is included with this Friday Note.  

 

 IMPORTANT REMINDER: IF YOU ARE VISITING THE SCHOOL DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL DAY, PLEASE 

DO NOT LET ANYONE INTO THE BUILDING AS YOU ARE COMING IN OR LEAVING UNLESS THE OFFICE HAS 

APPROVED YOU TO DO SO. ALL VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL DAY MUST BE BUZZED 

INTO THE BUILDING BY THE OFFICE STAFF ONLY. IF YOU ARE VISITING THE SCHOOL, PLEASE USE THE WEST 

FRONT ENTRANCE AND PUSH THE WHITE BUTTON FOR THE OFFICE STAFF. THIS POLICY IS FOR STUDENT SAFETY.  

 

THE LAST DAY OF CLASSES FOR THE 2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR FOR BESSEMER AREA 

SCHOOLS IS FRIDAY, JUNE 9TH. DISMISSAL IS AT 11:17 AM FOR ALL STUDENTS.  

BUSES WILL RUN THEIR NORMAL ROUTES. 


